
April 3, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The ____________________ employee/contractor in possession of this letter works in the 
Residential or Commercial Real Estate Industry and is required to travel to and from 
appointments. 
 
Residential/Commercial Real Estate is a sector which has been deemed by The Cybersecurity 
and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA) as critical to the infrastructure of the United States, 
as the residential and commercial real estate activities are essential for the continued function of 
the economy in this time of crisis. It is essential that this individual be permitted to proceed to or 
from his or her home or office location, confirmed appointment location, or to otherwise perform 
his or her job function. 
 
The Residential Real Estate industry has been designated as a “Critical Infrastructure Segment” 
per the ADVISORY MEMORANDUM ON IDENTIFICATION OF ESSENTIAL CRITICAL  
INFRASTRUCTURE WORKERS DURING COVID-19 RESPONSE dated March 28, 2020. It is 
therefore the policy of the United States Government that these industries continue to function 
with minimal disruption. Pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order dated April 2, 2020, no 
local ordinance within the State of Georgia shall impede the conduct of Critical Infrastructure. 
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact 
_________________________, Qualifying Broker, directly at _________________________. 
 
Certified By: 
__________________ GREC Lic#________________ 
 
GREC Firm License #________________________ 


